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No: BTEU(BSNL)/MISC/2015                                                   Dated the 27
th

 November 2015 

To 
Shri Anupam Shrivastava Ji, 

Chairman & Managing Director 

Bharat Sanchar Nigam Ltd., 

New Delhi 
 
 Subject: Extension of five day working pattern for BSNL administrative offices– reg.. 

*** 

Respected Sir, 

 

This union has been requesting the BSNL management for the past several years to extend the 5 day 

week working pattern in all BSNL administrative offices to save on costs arising out of huge expenditure 

incurred on energy, fuel etc.  Practically there will not be much of a work to do on Saturdays in the 

administrative offices due to the fact that the BSNL corporate office is closed on Saturdays and all the 

Central Government offices and other IT related offices are also closed on Saturdays. This will enable the 

BSNL management to save huge amounts that are being spent now on account of Current bills, fuel used for 

departmental vehicle which are used to ferry the senior officers and also on other counts.  

 

2.  Now that the Banking industry also has introduced the 5 day week working pattern for its staff and 

the Life Insurance corporation is also all set to follow suit there will not be any problem if the same facility 

is extended to all the BSNL administrative offices also by adjusting the working hours suitably.  

 

3.  Further we would like to bring to your kind notice about a fake order which was circulated on the 

social media on 27.11.2015 by some one and followed up by the representatives of the recognized unions in 

some circles stating that the BSNL management has taken a decision to follow 5 day week working pattern 

on alternative Saturdays in BSNL offices.   We would like your kind self to kindly order for an investigation 

as to how this kind of a fake message has found its way into the social media and it seems that this has 

emanated from Punjab circle.  

 

4. Nevertheless we shall be grateful to you if you could kindly consider our request as stated in para 2 

above, the BSNL management can save on lot of expenditure for the company in these hard days.  

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

 
(R.C.Pandey) 

General Secretary 

 

Copy to: 

Smt Sujata T Ray, Director (HR & Finance) BSNL Board, New Delhi for kind information and 

consideration please. 


